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Public Input

Each year, the Kansas Title V MCH Block Grant Report and Application 
is posted for public feedback. 

Public Input Period: June 3 – June 27.

Total Responses: 48 (higher than the 29 received last year).



Responses by Age Category



Are you currently pregnant, or have given birth or 
experienced a pregnancy loss within the past 12 months?



Are you a parent or guardian for any of the following? 



Are you a caregiver for a child or an adult family 
member with special health care needs?



Is this your first-time providing feedback on a draft 
MCH application and annual report?



Feedback on Reports and Plans for Title V Domains

Overall, respondents who reviewed one or more of the 
domain sections agreed or strongly agreed that: 

• The section captured Kansas’ progress in achieving performance 
measure targets. 

• The section gave enough information about Kansas’ plans 
related to the specific domain. 



Qualitative Feedback

• Fetal Alcohol Syndrome

• Safe Sleep Initiatives

• Tobacco Use

• Maternal Mental Health

• Use of Technology

• Urban versus Rural Challenges



Questions?
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